
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Friday 3rd March 2023 all children and staff at St. Paul’s will be celebrating 

World Book Day. We are encouraging the children to dress up as their favourite 

book character. You can choose any character you want! It would also be lovely if 

your child could bring in the book that their outfit is from. 

The most imaginative and authentic ideas for costumes will be rewarded with 

prizes, however the main focus of the day is to celebrate a love for books and 

the characters created within them, so please encourage your child to join in.  

During the day, photographs will be taken for the school website. Prizes will then 

be given for the best dressed in each class.  

On the day each child will receive a World Book Day £1 token to spend at any 

participating bookshop and you can either swap it for one of the eight specially 

produced W.B.D books. Alternatively, you may choose to use the voucher towards 

the price of any book worth £2.99 or more.  

Thank you for your continued support; let’s make it a fantastic day. 

Good luck everyone! 

Mrs Regan, Mrs Moorhouse and Mrs Owen 

English Team 

3th March 2023 


